From:

camia@ohu.nz

Subject: Collett's Corner Offer Confirmed
Date: 10 December 2024 at 11:07 pm

To:

info@collettscorner.nz
Kia ora,

This is a further update regarding the progress on selling the site. As per my previous
email, we accepted an offer 26 November 2024. The purchaser confirmed the agreement
today, 10 December 2024, and they have paid a 10% deposit.

Settlement is due 27 February 2025. We are working with our lawyers and accountants to
ensure we can distribute funds as swiftly as possible. Once settlement has occurred we
will confirm the details of the agreement and the process for distributing funds.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have any questions .
Kindly,

Camia Young
Collett's Corner Director
0211125 087
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